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Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful Easter break and you are ready 
and refreshed for a superb summer term. 
 
Please could you support your child’s learning this term by encouraging them 
to complete the online weekly Mathletics challenges? This can be done on a 
phone, tablet or PC.  Your child’s log in details are in their planner. 
 

English 
In English, children will be looking at a variety of text types, including 
narratives. Poetry, newspaper reports and a Non chronological report.  We 
have started this term with the fantastic new book from David Walliams 
called ‘The Midnight Gang’ and we will be creating our own adventure 
story from it. 
 

 Maths 
In our maths learning this term, we will be continuing to develop our 
understanding of decimals and fractions.  We will be focusing on dividing 
decimals by 10 and 100, comparing decimals, ordering decimals and rounding 
decimals. 

 

Topic – The world outside my window 
In science will focus on our understanding of Electricity and the Changes of state (solid, liquid 
and gases).  In geography we will locate main counties and cities around school locality, with a 
study a seaside region of the UK.  History will take us on an adventure of a local study.  In art 
we will draw and print, getting our influences from the artist Georgia O’Keefe and in DT we will 
be using textiles to create a home for a creature 

 

PE days and routines 
This term, our P.E. days are Wednesday and Thursday.  We will be developing a 
range of Athletic skills, working on our personal best.  We will also focus on some 
striking and fielding activities.  Please ensure your child has full PE kit in school 
for these days and that it is clearly labelled with their name. Please remove earrings 
if your child cannot do this independently. 

Follow us on Twitter! @OakfieldY4 
Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who follow us 
get a chance to see the exciting things that happen in our class.  Setting 
up a Twitter account is quick and easy – why not join and then you could 
follow us too? 


